
SUPPORT THE SALVATION ARMY
Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  comments  on  recent
attacks against the Salvation Army:

No organization, religious or secular, does a better job of
helping the poor and the homeless at Christmastime than the
Salvation  Army.  This  year  it  is  coming  under  attack  by
homosexuals and the sexually confused, arguing that it is not
supportive of their politics. It is not supposed to be. The
Salvation Army is a Christian charity.

The  attacks  started  when  a  singer,  Ellie  Goulding  from
England, threatened not to sing at a Dallas Cowboys halftime
show on Thanksgiving Day: she is demanding that the Salvation
Army pledge to support the homosexual cause. Thus would she
deprive the needy of support unless her ideological goals are
met.

We encourage all Catholics to give more to the Salvation Army
this year than ever before. Send a message to those who would
deny the poor a decent Christmas, all in the name of their
selfish agenda.

https://www.catholicleague.org/support-the-salvation-army/

